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Mr. William Hutchinson
Field operations officer
office of Investigations
United States Nuclear Regulatory

Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Hutchinson:' -

Enclosed is an allegation of wrongdoing at Seabrook Station
made by Mr. Stephen B. Comley in a letter which is dated
January 11, 1988. We are referring the matter to you for appro-
priate investigation.' A copy of our letter to Mr. Comley is also '

enclosed for your information. Thank you for your assistance.

*

Sincerely,-

LAWRENCE LIPPE, Chief
General Litigation and
Legal Advice Section
Criminal iv on

Dy

RICHARD 4. Sl'INE'
Senior Legal Advisor
for Regulatory Enforcement
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